INDEPENDENCE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
 Independence Firehouse
March 13, 2025





THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING FOR MONDAY, MARCH 17, 2025 HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO LACK OF AGENDA ITEMS.  A NEW MEETING WILL BE HELD AT A LATER DATE.

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING WAS POSTED AT THE FIRE STATION, AND ON IVFD.SPECIALDISTRICT.ORG ON MARCH 13, 2025













Posted March 13, 2025
